
BOARD AGENDA ITEM 
 

 

TO:  Dr. Michelle Hubbard, Superintendent 

 

FROM: Dr. Bill Thomas, Director of Bands (Shawnee Mission West High  

                        School)/Shawnee Mission School District Performing Arts Coordinator 

 

SUBJECT: BOE Agenda Item – February 28, 2022 

 Approval to Purchase Directors Tower for Shawnee Mission Northwest High 

School 

 

DATE: February 28, 2022 

 

Overview 
 

The Shawnee Mission School District Performing Arts Coordinator recommends for approval the 

purchase of one (1) directors tower for Shawnee Mission Northwest High School from vendor 

Melhart Manufacturing for a total of $39,000, with a 5% contingency.  

 

The District issued a bid solicitation for the purchase of a directors tower with a dual platform 

spiral staircase. Melhart Manufacturing was the only vendor to provide a quote to the District, and 

the District has confirmed that Melhart Manufacturing’s product meets the District’s specifications 

and budget.     

 

These items are budgeted to be paid with capital outlay funds.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

    


